
 

Proclamation 
 
WHEREAS, highway construction work and repairs to roadways must be done while they are 

open to traffic putting both motorist and workers at risk every day; and  
 

WHEREAS, workers diligently continue to improve, rebuild and maintain roadways so that 
motorists can safely and efficiently travel; and  

 

WHEREAS, accidents can be prevented by setting aside distractions, using extra caution, 
reducing speed, and giving a work zone undivided attention when motoring; and   

 

WHEREAS, the Federal Highway Administration will kick off the 2023 roadway construction 
season with their annual “National Work Zone Awareness”; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Village of Sugar Grove 2023 Road Program will commence later this spring; and 
 

WHEREAS, the Village of Sugar Grove is dedicated to insuring safety in work zones for workers, 
motorists, passengers, bicyclists, and pedestrians.  

 

THEREFORE, NOW BE IT RESOLVED, that the Village Board of Sugar Grove proclaims the week of 
April 17 through 21, 2023 to be  

National Work Zone Awareness Week. 

and urges all motorists to continue to recognize the responsibility that comes with driving a motor 
vehicle and the importance of maintaining safe and smart driving habits during the construction 
season and at all times when operating a motor  
vehicle. 

Dated this 18th, day of April, 2023 
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